
 

DATE: July 25, 2017 

FROM: David Zitser, A.S.I. President 

TO: Nancy Wada-Mckee, Vice President of Student Life 

 Jenifer Miller, Dean of Students 

CC: Intef W. Weser, A.S.I. Executive Director 

Marcus Rodriguez, A.S.I. Director of Government Affairs & 
Leadership Programs 

Ashley Joseph, A.S.I. Senior Coordinator of Student Engagement 
& Outreach 

SUBJECT: Letter of Support to Send Both Marcus Rodriguez and Ashley 
Joseph to 2017 NASPA Western Regional Conference  

On behalf of the Associated Students, Inc.  I am sending this memo of support 
for both Marcus Rodriguez and Ashley Joseph to attend the 2017 NASPA 
Western Regional Conference held November 4-7, 2017 in Honolulu, Hawai’i. 
We decided to do so because we believe that the experiences and 
information that both individuals brought back from this conference last year 
were very beneficial to A.S.I. in regards to our trainings, programs, advocacy 
initiatives, etc. For that reason, within our budget, we have allocated money 
for both Marcus and Ashley to attend the 2017 NASPA Western Regional 
Conference and will support their professional development request to 
attend the 2017 NASPA Western Regional Conference. 

If you have any questions regarding the above please contact me at 323-
343-4792 or via e-mail asipres@calstatela.edu.  
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